
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
We wanted to share some news with you about our breakfast club. As you 

may have noticed, the number of children attending the club has been 
decreasing, and unfortunately, as a business we can no longer sustain the costs 
to keep it running.  

 
It is with regret that we have made the decision to hold the final session of the 

breakfast club on Friday, October 25th. We will be issuing refunds for any 
bookings beyond this date.  
 

We understand that this may come as a disappointment, and we are here to 
address any questions or concerns you may have.  

 
Please feel free to reach out to our Office Manager, Becki Amps, at 

ramps@premier-education.com.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 
Richard Gammon  
Area Manager  

Premier Education East Cambridgeshire and West Norfolk  
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